
June 30th, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students of Clipperville, 
 
Congratulations to all students for their hard work and effort put forward in this unique year!  A 
thank you to all the families that supported the navigation of the many changes in 2020-2021 
school year as well.  A very special thank you to all the staff that worked so hard to provide a 
strong education while keeping our students and community safe. 
 

 School supply lists are now readily available on our school website.   
 

 The school office will be closed for the summer from June 30th at 1pm until August 25th 
at 9 am.   

 
 Late registration day will be August 25th from 9am-4pm. 

 
 On July 2, families can visit hrcetransportation.mybusplanner.ca to check eligibility for 

transportation for the 2021-22 school year. 
 

 HRCE is offering a number of summer services for students and families that can be 
found here: https://www.hrce.ca/news/2021/06/15/summer-services-students-and-
families 

 
 The first day of school for grade 7 and 8 students is September 7th, 2021. 

 
 The first day of school for grade 5 and 6 students is September 8th, 2021.  Due to the 

grade level configuration, teachers will use September 7th for unpacking and preparing of 
school resources.   

 
 
We wish you all a very restful and safe summer with time spent with family and friends.  See 
you all in September! 
 
Sabitha Masih 
Principal  
Cunard Junior High School 
902-479-4418 
 


